ST. JOSEPH RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM
242WALL STREET
KINGSTON, NY 12401
(845) 663-2116

August, 2021
WELCOME TO ST. JOSEPH PARISH!!!

Welcome to the New Families of St. Joseph’s Parish:

On behalf of Msgr. Desmond, Father Cyprien, Msgr. Sullivan and our
Religious Education Program at St. Joseph’s Parish, we would like to extend a
warm welcome to you and your family. We hope you and your family are doing
well and feeling the Lord’s presence in these difficult times. We noticed in our
Baptismal Book that your child is at the age to start preparing for formal
Religious Education.

We are preparing for the opening of the Religious Education Program on
September 15, 2021. I am enclosing a copy of the letter that is sent home to the
parents, the Registration Form, and a Release Consent Form, Media Form,
Safe Environment Form and a Parish Census Form. Every family in the
Religious Education Program is asked to fill out a Parish Census Form. When
registering please fill out the forms and return them as soon as possible. We will
also need to see the child’s Baptismal Certificate. Thank You!

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call Pat Burns, or
Joan Corton, at the Religious Education Office at (845) 663-2116. May Our
Blessed Mother and Her Divine Son, Jesus Christ wrap their loving arms
around you and your family to guide and protect you always. Have a Blessed
Day!

In Jesus love,
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Joan Corton, CRE
Religious Education Coordinator



